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Please note that our office will be closed on Monday, February 15th, 2021 and will re-
open on Tuesday, February 16th at 9am EST North American time.

If you require assistance please see www.clubrunnersupport.com to view our online Help
guides, or feel free to leave a message with our Support team.

From our #ClubRunner family to yours, we wish you a happy and joyous Canadian Family
Day!
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